
NEOkla Minutes   March 14, 2017  
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Asst. RE, 
Kathryn Roehmer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, 
James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the January 
meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney:  There were 54 drivers at the March 12 event at 
the Fairgrounds.  The next event is April 2.  We have 5 dates scheduled at 
Stroud. 
 
Club Racing – Neil Cox:  AVRG has a Hoosier Super Tour Majors Race at 
Hallett on April 8-9.  This is the only super tour event in the Mid States 
Conference.  We need workers.  Lunch is provided each day, along with dinner 
on Saturday evening. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton:  There will be an event on Sunday, May 7.  Garry 
asked for a budget of $200.00.  Betty Martin moved to allot $200.00.  Neil Cox 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Todd Swain announced that there were 77 attendees at the awards party. 
 
New Business:  
There is a scheduling conflict with Burnco for our April meeting.  Neil Cox moved 
to hold the meeting on April 4 instead of April 11.  Betty Martin seconded.  Motion 
carried, 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


